
 

 
 

111 HARRINGTON STREET, CAPE TOWN, 8000 
PO BOX 4637, CAPE TOWN, 8000 

TEL:  (021) 462 4502  FAX:  (021) 462 4509 
 
DATE:  28 June 2005 
ENQUIRIES:  Mrs Mary Leslie 

E-mail: mleslie@sahra.org.za 
           Web site: www.sahra.org.za 
OUR REF: 9/2/342/1 
 
Dr LR Berger 
Bernard Price Institute for Palaeontology 
University of the Witwatersrand 
Private Bag 3 
Wits 
2050 
 
FAX: 011 6162403 
 
Dear Dr Berger 
 
PERMIT: No. 80/05/06/009/51 
 
I attach as requested a permit to allow for the collection of hominin mandibular 
fragment in the Pleistocene deposits at Sand River, in the Virginia area, in the Free 
State province. Our records still indicate an outstanding report for a permit 
(80/95/05/007/61) previously issued to you for work done in the Virginia/Welkom 
area following a reminder letter sent to you in 1998. The attached permit has therefore 
only been issued to allow for the rescue of the hominid and any further work at the 
site will not be permitted until as a detailed final report related to the previous permit 
has been submitted to SAHRA.  
 
Should you have any queries please contact me as soon as possible. SAHRA wishes 
you every success with the project. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Mrs Mary Leslie 
SAHRA: Manager of the Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorites Unit 
For CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


